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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, May 06, 2015 9:36 AM

To: 'John Wengler'

Subject: RE: 857 Grand Avenue

Just want you to know that the hearing officer granted your appeal in the above matter. 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 

Fax: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

From: John Wengler [mailto:wenglerj@mac.com]  

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 9:34 AM 

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: Re: 857 Grand Avenue 

 

I'm sorry.  I thought someone drew the plans and sent them in.  We are working on them and should have them by early 

next week.  I will email you.  What do you need as far as photos? 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Apr 16, 2015, at 9:10 AM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Mr. Wengler, 

Since I did not receive your floor plan of the patio area, the legislative hearing officer has 

continued your matter to May 6 City Council Public Hearing at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council 

Chambers. 
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